At Oasis Family Centre, staff employ a range of strategies to support children’s transition to school.
Good relationships with local schools have been developed over time, and teachers are invited to visit the children at the setting.  Key persons support families to ensure that children are able to attend school open days, and as a setting we attend events throughout the year including school plays and special Reception assemblies.

As September draws closer, we liaise with the school to arrange convenient times for us to take the children to use the school playground and apparatus.  This helps children to become familiar with their new environment.
In the setting, we have items of school uniform from all of our local schools for children to dress up in in our role play school area.  We include plimsolls, PE bags, jumpers, school bags, dinner trays etc.  We also make photo books of each school which key persons discuss with their children.

Key workers complete transition progress summaries in a timely manner to pass to teachers during the final weeks of the summer term.  These are moderated by the setting manager to ensure that they provide a complete picture of a child.  They include accurate information on children’s attainment and progress as well as contextual information about the child’s preferred learning styles, schemas and characteristics of effective learning.

Both the children’s and parents’ voices are of paramount importance and key workers take time to ensure they are accurately captured.  Children’s likes and dislikes and interests are included as well as the views of the parents/carers.

The key person offers transitional advice and their views on the child, including an overview of the child’s strengths and challenges.  This is supplemented where appropriate with IEPs, positive behaviour plans, referrals to other professionals, and advice from outside agencies.  All of this information is shared within the context of having prior consent from parents, which is an expectation from the outset.
